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Dear Parents 
  
World Book Day, Thursday 1st March 2018 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day in school on 1st March.   
 
This year we are asking that children bring a decorated potato into school 
which embodies either their favourite character from a book, or represents a 
favourite book.  During the course of the day, the children will have the 
opportunity to look at all the potato creations and share why they have chosen 
their particular character or book. 
 
World Book Day is a great opportunity for us to celebrate books and reading 
as a whole school, and throughout the day there will be activities linked with 
World Book Day taking place. 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing all the potato-themed designs.   
 
Here are some ideas to get your creative juices flowing: 
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Please ask your child to bring their potato art into the Iibrary area at drop off 
on 1 March where all the potatoes will be displayed for all the children and 
staff to see.   
 
We look forward to seeing all the children’s works of art and ideas and 
enjoying an exciting World Book Day in school.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Kate Searle  
Headteacher  


